

Dear Parents,

Wow, we only have eight more weeks of school left until summer vacation begins! This school year is flying by. Please make sure your child is studying each night. I know it is the end of the school year, but we still have lot of work to complete.

Remember, the best way to send us information is through the assignment book (AB). We check their ABs first thing in the morning. You may also send an email, but please understand it may not be checked until the end of the day after students have left. Remind is checked during breaks in our day.

Upcoming Events:

4/2- Good Friday- Early out.

4/4- Easter Sunday

4/9- Olympics Ceremony (Live-Streamed)

Connect to Remind:

Connect to Remind: Enter 81010, then text @boutcher – for Mrs. Boutcher @mrsbwebex- for Mrs. Boutcher's online @chlopek – for Mrs. Chlopek

Email:

<u>cboutcher@morningsideacademy.com</u><u>achlopek@morningsideacademy.com</u>

Communication - The assignment book (AB) will be your guide to homework. There will also be a **monthly calendar** with tests, quizzes, and upcoming events posted. Please look for these on the school website under Teacher Portals.

Homework - Your student will have **homework** in many subjects. They will also need to study for upcoming quizzes or tests. Work that is not finished in class may come home as homework. Please help your child by having a set place in your home to study and to keep their backpack and school materials. Make a nightly routine of checking work **before** signing the AB.

Tests - Students will have **tests in all subjects**. For spelling, Parents will give a practice test at home on Thursday nights before the spelling test on Friday. Students should practice words they miss by writing them 3 times on the back of the practice test. Look for highlighted areas in the History and Science book for information you child will need to know for quizzes and tests.

In His Service,
Mrs. Boutcher and Mrs. Chlopek

